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MEMORANDUM  |1-050
TO: HOMER CITY COUNCIL & WALT WREDE, CITY MANAGER
FROM: BRYAN HAWKINS, PORT DIRECTOR/HARBORMASTER
SUBJECT: RESULTS FROM THE REFURBISHMENT OF CRANE #7 ON HOMER FISH DOCK RFP
DATE: MARCH 22, 2011

Discussion
The Request for Proposals for the refurbishment of one pedestal crane on Homer Fish Dock closed Thursday,
February 24, 2011.

This Request for Proposals was advertised in the Homer Tribune January 26" and February 2™,

Proposal Results
The Port of Homer requested proposals for the removal of Crane #7 from the City of Homer’s Fish Dock to
perform a complete overhaul on all components, re-coat to factory specifications, and re-install for service.

There were a total of two responders to the Request for Proposals. A team made up of City staff met for the
purpose of evaluating and scoring the responses for the Crane #7 refurbishment as per the grading criteria laid
outin the Request for Proposals

After careful review by staff and a visit to the facility for inspection by George Tyrer, Ice Plant Supervnsor staff
recommends awarding the work to Alaska Hydraulics for a total cost of $46,780.00.

Recommendation

Award the proposal for work to Alaska Hydraullcs, 166 E Potter Drive, Anchorage, AK 99518, for a total cost of
$46,780.00,

Fiscal Nate
Staff budgeted $50,000.00 for this project in the 2011 budget under account 456-380-523 1.

Attached: 2011 Budget Project Accounts
Crane #7 Refurbishment RFP Ad



